It's time for the Seaside Elementary
Read-a-thon!
Monday November 1st it will
officially beginl!

You will be receiving instructions via

flyer on how to activate your child's
account within a few days from their

teachers.
This is where you can record and view
your reader's progress.

We encourage you to activate your
reader’s account today!
Copyé&paste: https://www.read-a-
thon.com/readers/r/wLTyNx
OR click on the books below!
Thanks so much,

Seaside Elementary

EARN AWESOME PRIZES! PRIZE
ANNOUNCEMENTS COMING
SOONII




